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10 May 2011 

           

Dear Dr. ABDULLAH, 

 

 

We are pleased to inform you that, based on the submitted abstract, your paper “Doing Philosophy 

As an Approach to Enhance Thinking Skills Among Undergraduate Students” has been accepted for 

presentation. You are now expected to participate and present at the forthcoming 15th International 

Council of Philosophical Inquiry with Children (ICPIC) Conference, which will be held from 18 to 

20 July 2011 in Jinju, South Korea. The conference is jointly organized by ICPIC and 

Gyeongsang National University.  

 

The International Council of Philosophical Inquiry with Children (ICPIC) was organized in 1985 by 

philosophers and teachers interested in engaging children in philosophical inquiry. The objective of 

ICPIC is to strengthen communications among those in different parts of the world who are 

engaged in philosophical inquiry with children, in teacher education, in research and for school 

administrators looking to initiate and develop programs that would encourage children's 

philosophical thinking. Membership in the Council is open to all who support this objective. 

 

The Conference will deal with the following themes: 1. Moral Education; 2. Multicultural 

Education; 3. Thinking Education. There will also be time allocated for a homage to two pivotal 

figures in the development of philosophy for children over the  past four decades: Matthew Lipman 

and Ann Margaret Sharp. 

 

Please check www.icpic.org for registration and lodging details. 

 

Your participation in this conference will be a major asset to the promotion of philosophy for 

children. The Organizing Committee is at your disposal for any information related to this meeting 

(Ms. Melany Natividad at mfrn89@yahoo.com or Mr. Arthur Wolf at arthur.wolf@gmail.com). We 

invite further contributions from you that you deem relevant to the meeting and associated website. 

 

Thank you and we look forward to meeting you this July. 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Dr. Jinwhan Park 

Vice President 

International Council for Philosophical Inquiry with Children 

 

 
 

http://www.icpic.org/
mailto:mfrn89@yahoo.com

